
Customer information

Kammerstein, December 2018 

New Packaging for  Oxi.Plus TM High-Flow Nasal Cannula

Dear valued Customer, 

At WILAmed, the consistently high and sustained quality of our products has been our top 
priority for 20 years. As your reliable partner we pursue a common goal: to ensure best 
patient care through individual, comfortable and effective therapies.  

For offering the best patient care product, we continuously work on the further 
development and optimization of our products.   

As of February 2019 onwards, the Oxi.Plus TM High-Flow Nasal Cannula will be packed and 
delivered in larger and more convenient auto-polybags with imprinted labeling and a 
schematic product outline. The advantage: better legibility and clearly arranged symbols. 
The resized box label has in addition a schematic product outline.

If required, don’t hesitate to get in touch with your responsible contact person of our sales 
team.    

Kind regards, 

ppa. Michael Goerlitz 

Head of Sales 

WILAmed GmbH  




